Carlton Miniott Community Primary School



Newsletter

Dates for your Diary

16th March

R/Y1 Dental Survey

18/19th March

Songwires

27th March

Y5/6 Visit to Tropical World

28th March

Y3/4 Visit to Yorkshire Museum

21st March

Y5 transition day at Thirsk School

30th March

Rec Visit Washington Wetlands Centre

FOS Disco

31st March

Theatre in School

2nd April

FOS Treasure Hunt/ Spring Draw

4th & 5th April

Parent Consultations

7th April

Break up for Easter at 2.30pm

25th April

Return to school

Reading Rewards

Well done to those children who won books this week for reading 3 times at home. If your child is in KS2, please would you encourage them to fill in their planner if they have read at home. This does not need to be their school book but can be one of their own choice

Marvellous Me

We are continually reviewing how we can improve communication with you and so we are going to trial the use of an app called "Marvellous Me". Your child's teacher will be able to send you messages about how well your child is doing directly, to your phone. A letter about how you can set up this service on your phone will be sent to you next week.

Staffing

Mrs Toase will be moving to Germany in the summer to spend a year working abroad. We thank her for all the work she has done at our school over the last 6 years and wish her all the best in her new venture.

Cakes and Nuts

We thank everyone for baking and supporting our class cake stalls. However, we would be very grateful if you would clearly label any cakes that contain nuts to safeguard children that have allergies, thank you

Red Nose Day 24th March

This year we are going to raise money for Comic Relief in two ways. Firstly we will have a Non Uniform Day. If your child wishes to wear non-uniform they may bring £1 to donate. We are also going to hold a Joke-a-thon. Children can pay 50p to tell their favourite joke. The class will vote and the best from each class will go through to the final and perform in assembly.

Cross Country

Next week Ben Dale-Wood and Callum Bleanch will be taking part in the Cross Country finals at Dalby Forest. We wish them all the best for this competition

Structured conversations

Structured Conversations will be held during the week beginning 27th March. If you are involved in these your child's class teacher will be contacting you to make an appointment.

Easter Competition

Fitting in with our work on reading, this years Easter Competition is going to have a book theme. We are asking children to decorate an egg as their favourite book character. These are to be brought to school on Tuesday 4th April.

28th April

FOS Film Night

Governor Vacancy

We have sent out information relating to our Governor Vacancy. If you are interested in becoming a governor, please send back your nomination by 31st March 2017. If you would like to find out more, please speak to Mr Crocker or Mrs Hudson in the school office

Cleaner Vacancy

There is a vacancy for a cleaner at our school, if you, or someone you know is interested, you will need to log in to NYCC website and then click onto "about the Council" where there is a section called search and apply for jobs. Then enter the job reference number (1636850) into the keyword search ,this will bring up the advert and details of how to apply.

School Holiday Activity Days at Carlton Lodge

We are sending out information with this newsletter about some exciting activity days at Carlton Lodge that you may be interested in.

Training Day—Monday 24th April

Just to clarify Monday 24th April is a staff training day, the children will return to school on Tuesday 25th April after the Easter break . A reminder that we finish at the earlier time of 2.30 on Friday 7th April.

Y4 East Barnby Visit—3-5 May 2017

The Year 4 East Barnby visit is fast approaching and we sent a letter home last week with a consent form and kit list. If you haven't already done so, please ensure that the consent form is completed and returned by Friday 17th March. There is a meeting on Wednesday 26th April for you and your child, here at school at 6pm. Please may we also remind you that all payments are to be made by 28th April, and there will be an additional transport fee which will be confirmed once final numbers have been received.

FOS Disco - 30th March

The FOS disco is on Thursday 30th March and all children are welcome to attend. The cost per child is £2.50, this includes entry, hot dog, packet of crisps and a drink. Reception, Class 1 and 2 disco starts at 6.00—7.00pm. KS2 starts at 7.15—8.30pm, please pay on the door and ensure children have the correct change for quick entry. If anyone would like to help at the disco, please speak to the school office, or one of the Friends of School Committee members or email: foscarltonminiott@gmail.com

For up-to-date events information and holiday dates, please check the school website www.carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk